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Environmental Stewardship Division
Environmental Assessment & Licensing Branch
123 Main Street, Suite 160 ettt

Winnipeg, Manitoba R3C 1A5
CANADA
www.gov.mb.ca/conservation/envapprovals

August 22, 2007

Kevin Amy, M.Sc.,P. Eng.
Structural Engineer
Stantec Consulting Ltd.
905 Waverley Street
Winnipeg, MB R3T 5P4

Dear Mr. Amy:

Re: Proposed Replacement of City of Winnipeg’s Access Bridge over Bunn’s
Creek to 330/334 Bonner Avenue

This is in response to your correspondence, dated August 17, 2007, concerning
the above referenced project.

We have reviewed the information on the project and have determined that an
Environment Act Licence will not be required. The decision to not require licensing is
based on the minimal impact associated with the single span replacement, completion
of the project during the winter and the erosion control and general mitigation measures
prescribed in your correspondence.

Thank you for providing information on the project to us for review.

Yours truly,

Bryan-Blunt

Environment Officer
Environmental Assessment
And Licensing Branch
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